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Rotary District 7280 
 
 
 
March 1, 2023 
 
Dear School Leaders, 
 
We are excited to bring back the ROVA Program in 2023.  I am currently working on the 18th 
Rotary Outstanding Vocational Award (ROVA) retreat which will be held on Sunday, May 
21 and Monday, May 22, 2023.  We are excited to once again be at Camp Nazareth Retreat & 
Conference Center in Mercer.   
 
Please find enclosed informational packets that can be duplicated and distributed to your chosen 
Rotary sponsored students for ROVA.  One packet is marked Chaperone in the lower left corner, 
two packets are marked Student Application and Student Packet for the students to complete and 
give back to you to submit on their behalf. 
 
Please collect all materials for Students and Chaperones along with the completed Participants list 
file also enclosed.  Please indicate which Rotary Club is their sponsor so this information can be 
placed on their name badges. 
 
I am asking that all materials be submitted back to me no later than Thursday, April 27, 2023 
so that I have enough time to put the retreat together. 
 
I have asked Rotary Clubs to reach out to the schools so that you know how many students they 
wish to sponsor.  If you do not hear from your local Rotary Club or in some cases Rotary Clubs, 
please reach out to me and I will get you the contact information. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at your convenience.  I can be reached at 
any of the following: 814-226-9161 (work); 814-229-2709 (cell), and by email 
tracy@clarionpa.com  
 
We are excited to bring this program back after these past couple of years as the students, 
counselors, chaperones and directors have enjoyed the program and found it a rewarding 
experience.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Tracy J. Becker, ROVA Coordinator 
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